
  

  

      

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  

 

1322 Queen Street W., Toronto, ON M6K 1L4 
 

Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) was 
founded in 1987 by the Capuchin Franciscan    
Friars of Central Canada with the vision of    
creating a faith community with the poor by  
providing direct services that seek to enhance 
the sense of human dignity of those who are in 
need. 
 

St Francis Table, the primary expression of  
Capuchin Outreach, serves meals  six days a 
week in Toronto’s Parkdale community. Patrons 
are asked to make a $1   donation towards their 
three course meal which is provided with full 
restaurant service. 
 

St Clare Centre is our Outreach and Drop-In 
space, hosting weekly AA meetings as well as 
an informal drop-in for patrons of St Francis 
Table. 
 

We receive no government or United Way     
funding, instead relying on the charity of private 
individuals and businesses for our income. 
 

Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) is a 
registered charitable organization  
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Volunteer of the Year 2021 - Shaolin O'Neill  

Group of the year 2021 - Tuesday Saints  

Community Partner Appreciation 
 Bernard from Montmartre Bakery 



Bro. John Frampton, ofm, cap. 

Beautiful people make beautiful gestures…a new 
theme for our ministry at St. Francis Table; a 34 
year old tradition we celebrate since we first 
opened on our first Christmas Day in 1987! Friars 
from over the years, staff, volunteers and you, as 
donors are beautiful people. Your donations are 
beautiful gestures, vital to our ministry of feeding 
the hungry. We thank you! 
 
We thank Br. Romeo who has been with us for a 
number of weeks, Br. Flavian; Capuchin friars 
and our new volunteers from Holy Family Parish. 
These beautiful people, along with others have 
stepped up to fill our volunteer shift in the midst 
of Covid-19. Trying times bring out the beauty in 
all of us! 
 
St. Francis Table congratulates Shaolin O’Neill 
our 2021 Volunteer of the Year; the Tuesday 
Saints our 2021 Group Volunteer of the Year; 
Montmartre Bakery (Bernard), our Community 
Partnership Award recipient and Rocky and   
Barbara Gaultieri for their ongoing generosity! 
 
As we look forward to the joy of the Resurrection 
at Easter, we are once again reminded of the 
beauty of life and the joy of living in the midst of 
goodness and appreciation for all we receive! On 
behalf of the Capuchin friars, Staff, Volunteers 
and Patrons we wish you a Happy Easter 2022! 
Keep on being beautiful! 
  

2021 Appreciation Award: Rocky and Barbara Gaultieri 


